
Stay Meningitis Safe

The National Meningitis Awareness Campaign wants all students vaccinated.
So if you haven’t already, don’t forget to register with a local GP and then book an appointment for your Meningitis vaccine.
Please contact Wellbeing should you need any support in doing this. wellbeing@sunderland.ac.uk
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